
A BIG THANK YOU
To Kim, our Vice Chair, who is 
quite the unsung hero for the 
PTA. She has done so much to 

support fundraising and think of 
all the extra details to make our 
events as memorable and fun 
for the children as possible. She 
planned and ran the film night, 
transformed the library into a 

winter wonderland and fired snow 
showers over the playground on 

the last day of term. Thank you for 
all that you do.

We hope you and the children 
enjoyed the events and sales we 

put on last term. Since October, the 
additional funds raised came from: 

Tea towels £350 
Christmas card £278
Christmas raffle £1150

Seymour’s fair boards £500
Film night £203
Donut sale £135

Second-hand uniform sales £116
Treasure hunt £50

Chandler Christmas fair £127.50
Christmas Fair £3000

& another Nisa donation £500
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Who are we?

DON’t FORGET 
easy fundraising 

You can help us for FREE! Over  
7,000 brands will donate to us 
when you shop with them - at 

no extra cost to yourself. All you 
need to do is sign up and use 

easyfundraising when you shop 
online. Congratulations to Hayley, 
Mum to Annie in Cherry for raising 

the most in December. Please 
contact Natalie to collect your 

thank you prize. If you haven’t yet, 
please consider signing up at:  

https://rb.gy/04gi0. 

What  
A Great  
START...

UPCOMING  
EVENTS

Friday 5th January:
Friday treat: Hot chocolate sale

Mon 8th - Friday 12th January:
2, 4, 6, 8 Pennies we appreciate  

Competition

Monday 15th January:  
Lego Building Workshop

Friday 19th January:
National Popcorn day,
Friday Treat: Popcorn &  
preloved uniform sale

Friday 26th January:  
Magic Night

Friday 2nd February:
Quiz Night

Monday 5th February:
Valentines bake off competition

Visit our Facebook page  
Milford PTA for info on all events! 

https://rb.gy/qh49e

Scan to  
donate:

(Charity number 1095906)Designed by Hen, mum to Daisy,  
& Hayley, mum to Annie, both in Cherry.

Natalie Soden  
Chair, mum to Lloyd 
in Willow & Elliott in 
Elm 07464970802

Kim Mackay  
Vice Chair, mum  
to Birdy in Beech

Chris Berry  
Secretary, dad to  
Alexander in Willow

Chris Dibben  
Treasurer, dad to 
Hope in Lime

1ST term Total: 
£8,500

WEBSITE HElp 
NEEDED!

Our website is in need of  
makeover by someone with 

technical skills! Hen and Hayley 
are on hand to support with any 
graphics required, but if you are 
someone that works in this area 

with a few hours to spare, we 
would really appreciate your 

help / time /skills! Please contact 
Natalie if this is something you 

feel you could do. 

LEGO WORKSHOP
We are hosting a Lego building 

workshop afterschool on Monday 
15th January. It will run 3-4.15pm, 

and the ticket price of £5 also 
includes a drink and snack. We 
hope they’ll love an hour of fun 

with their friends, and all the 
different sorts of lego available, 
from ninjas to princesses! A few 
spaces are left, so please get  

your tickets at:
https://www.tfoms.co.uk/

shop/index.php?rt=product/
product&product_id=158

       FUTURE  
        PROJECTS
We hope your children have 

been enjoying the new 
reading corners! Miss Cox has 
some new projects planned 
for spring summer which we 

can hopefully update you on 
soon! It is your support with 

our fundraising that makes this 
possible. 


